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Roberta DiMezza

From: Kenji Omori <rkomori@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 2, 2025 6:44 PM
To: Rep. Ajello, Edith H.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. Tanzi, Teresa A.; Rep. 

Craven, Robert E.; Rep. Shallcross Smith, Mary Ann; Rep. Speakman, June; Rep. Boylan, 
Jennifer; Rep. McGaw, Michelle E.; Rep. Furtado, Jenni Azanero; Rep. McEntee, Carol 
Hagan; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Batista, 
Jose F.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. 
Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Pass Bill H5358

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear State Repou to resentative, 
 
I am asking you today to pass bill H-5358 
    
    As a RI massage therapist for 20+ years I ask this because not passing this bill can ruin our reputation aa a viable long 
standing  
health benefit that many Rhode Islanders benefit from, 
We are required to get a formal education from a cetified and pass an exam and health requirements and 
recommendations from reputable people in order to get licensed by the state and that makes us qualified to execute the 
right treatments physically, mentally and ethically. 
 
    Not passing this bill will allow anyone to do massage therefore possibly causing an injury or unethical event making 
the State 
liable for not  having a law and board to monitor this possibility. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter which is very important to the 1000+ massage therapists in this state 
Roy K Omori 
massage therapy license #1025 
372 Broadway, Newport, RI 02840  
rkomori@gmail.com 
401 864-1258 
 
 
 
    


